Derrick Delton
Superintendent

October 7, 2022

Sal Nol

Bernards Bros Inc

3633 E Inland Empire Blvd Ste 800
Ontario, Ca91764

Dear Mr. Nol,

I would like to thank you for the proposal to provide design build services for the Oro Grande School District’s
RFP/Q No. 22-23-04. Through examination of the proposal and interview process in connection to our Evaluation
Matrix, your firm received the highest total score. We are therefore requesting to formally enter into contract
negotiations. Please kindly accept and reach out with potential meeting dates for the month of October.

Thank you again for your participation and we look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Mg

Morgan Daugherty

Executive Director Fiscal Services
morgan daugherty@orogrande.org
(760) 243-5884 x 458
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Oro Grande School District

Bid: 22-23-04 Multi-Building Complex
Opening Date & Time: 10/03/2022 3:00 PM
Location: District Office, 19900 National Trails Hwy, Oro Grande, Ca 92368

Bid Tabulation

Derrick Delton
Superintendent

Contractor Evaluation Scoring (Out of 700)
Bernards Bros Inc 698
Edwards Construction Group 640
Erickson-Hall Construction Co 684
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